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A workshop was held for 32 educators from North 

American schools owned or sponsored by the 

Society of Mary convened June 23-26 in Pontiac, 

Michigan.  The purpose of the three days was to 

share more information about the Society of 

Mary, its history and philosophy of education with 

lay teachers and staff members at our schools.  It 

was also a time to meet and share ideas with 

colleagues from Marist schools in Guadalajara, 

Mexico; Quebec, Canada; Atlanta, Georgia and 

Pontiac, Michigan. 
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Presenters at this 7th workshop were Marist Fr. Mark 

Walls, Rachel Farrington and Matt Newman from the 

Young Marists team from New Zealand and Fr. Jim 

Strasz from Notre Dame Preparatory in Pontiac. 
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